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CYBERSECURITY INCIDENT 

 
 
 

The Board of Directors of the Company, and together with its subsidiaries, (the “Group”), wishes to 
announce that the Group was the subject of a ransomware incident recently, where an unknown party 
gained unauthorised access to the Group’s servers (the “Incident”).  
 
The Group took immediate action, together with external consultants to identify, contain and address 
the Incident on the affected servers. The Group was able to promptly restore access to the affected 
data via the back-up systems, and consequently the impact on the Group’s operations was minimal. 
Based on the preliminary assessment, the Incident does not have any material financial impact to the 
Group’s business. The Group, with the assistance of external consultants has begun conducting a 
comprehensive review of the Incident and its IT systems to strengthen and improve its overall 
cybersecurity framework.   
 
The Group has also reported this Incident to Singapore Police Force (SPF) and Personal Data 
Protection Commission Singapore (PDPC).  
 
The Company will further update should there be any other material developments relating to the 
Incident. 
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